
August 1, 1988 

Dr. Jim ae 

4024 Arkansas Drive 
Ames, IA 50010 

Dr. Dinsmore: 

Mark Proescholdt thought you might be interested in 
these. The shot of the short-eared owl was taken on 
my farm in seuthwestern Tama County.earlier this 
summer. The slide of the white-headed cardinal was 
taken last winter in Montour, IA. The cardinal 
stayed around the area most of the winter. 

Please return the slide and print when you are 
finished with them. — 

Sincerely, 
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Mark D. Bro
 

RR#1 Box 44 
Montour, IA 50173


